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Emma Mills Becomes Student Trustee for NCDSB  
September 13, 2021 
 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to welcome Emma Mills, 
a grade 12 student at O’Gorman High School, to the Board of Trustees.  Emma will 
represent students on the NCDSB Board of Trustees for the upcoming 2021-2022 
school year. 
 

When asked why this grade 12 student wanted to 
become the Student Trustee representative, Emma 
commented, “I became the student trustee as I wanted 
to enrich my final year of high school with as many 
unique opportunities as possible. In addition, I would 
also like to represent the student body and propose 
possible improvements that would increase the 
satisfaction of the student body.” 
 

Emma further explained, “There are many things that I 
admire about O’Gorman, however, the atmosphere 

has to be at the top of my list. With the LINK program, the amazing staff, as well as 
an abundance of clubs and activities it is hard to feel out of place at O’Gorman.” 
 
When asked why Catholic education is important, Emma said, “Catholic 
education is important as we are able to instill Catholic virtues in our everyday 
lives. Students are privileged to be able to receive a Catholic education as we 
are taught to not only succeed academically but morally.” 
 
Emma’s hobbies include reading and collecting classic novels, knitting, 
crocheting, baking, sewing, dancing, as well as spending time with her friends and 
family.  In the future, Emma plans to get a Bachelor of Science in Psychology with 
a Minor in Criminology, as that will serve as a springboard for Emma to either 
attend law school or obtain a Masters in Psychology allowing Emma to become a 
Psychologist.  
 
The NCDSB family wishes Emma well as she embarks on her new journey. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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